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Office shifted from rented house at Ampati Bazar to Agricultural
Residential Building at Chengkompara

Shillong, May 2nd, 2019 : The office of the Executive Engineer, Water Resources
Department, South West Garo Hills Division, Ampati, has recently shifted from the
rented house at Ampati Bazar to the Agricultural Residential Building at
Chengkompara, Ampati, adjacent to the office of the District Horticulture Officer,
Ampati.

Henceforth, all correspondences may be sent to the new address: O/o The
Executive Engineer (WR), South West Garo Hills Division, Chengkompara, Ampati,
Pin Code – 794115.


